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MEMORANDUM 
No. NCR 1286  s. 2023 
 
TO   : Schools Division Superintendents of 
     Makati City and Taguig City & Pateros 
 
 
 
 
FROM   : JOCELYN DR. ANDAYA 
             Director IV 
 
 
SUBJECT  : REQUEST FOR TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE ON THE 
     TRANSFER OF ITEMS FROM EMBO SCHOOLS- 
     SDO MAKATI CITY TO SDO TAGUIG CITY & PATEROS 
      
 
DATE   : November 28, 2023 
 
 
1. Enclosed is a copy of the letter dated November 21, 2023 of the Regional 
Director , DBM-NCR , relative to the above captioned request, for information and 
guidance. 
 
2. In this connection, it is requested that items 1-5 paragraph 3 of the said 
letter should be submitted through this Office, c/o Personnel Section not later 
than November 30, 2023, for submission to DBM-NCR.  It maybe mentioned that 
advance copy of the communication on that matter were communicated to your 
respective AO IV (HRMO’s) prior to this Memorandum, to comply with the deadline 
on December 1, 2023. 
 
2.  For immediate dissemination and  compliance. 
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